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City Clerk 
City of Los Angeles 
200 N. Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012
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By email to CityClerk@laaty.org

Re: City Council Agenda Item No. 18, January 12, 2018 meeting, Counsel File #17-1081, 
Categorical Exemption ENV-2016-2415-CE

Dear City Clerk’

I write to submit into the record in the ENV-2016-2415-CE case the following documents that 
support the claim of our client, Jean-Pierre Dcrleac, the appellant in the case, that the project in 
question at 6825 West Mulholland Drive, is a part of an important wildlife corridor in the Santa 
Monica Mountains.

Attached Documents:
Excerpts from Missing Linkages Study, Crooks, Sanjayan, Spitler, Hunter and Penrod, 
November 2, 2000
National Park Service Web page on Lions in the Santa Monica Mountains (accessedjanuary 
11, 2018)
Los Angeles Times article 'L.A. seeks to protect wildlife corridor in Santa Monica 
Mountains,” April 22, 2016
“Large Mammal Movement in the Eastern Santa Monica Mountains, Albano, Bitcon, 
Condamoor, Lao, Lopez, Sokolovsky, and Vicencio, June 2012
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Best Regards,

.oLL—■
Dean Wallraff, Attorney at Law

P.O. Box 4242, 5unland, CA 91041 mfo@aenv.org(818) 353-4268
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